
STOP THE WESTERFIELD  QUARRY PUBLIC MEETINGS 

Join Us at the Next Public Meetings – Show Our Strength Against the Quarry 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our packed-out meeting at Westerfield Village Hall earlier 

this week. We were delighted to be joined by Matthew Hicks(Leader of Suffolk County Council) 

and Elaine Bryce(County Councillor), both speaking in strong support of the campaign. 

Please join us at one of our upcoming meetings in Witnesham or Tuddenham – even if you attended 

the Westerfield meeting. These meetings are an opportunity to show strength in numbers for the 

press – please bring household members, friends, and neighbours along 

At these meetings you can: 

• Hear updates on the campaign and the planning application 

• Learn how to make a strong, effective objection 

• Ask questions and meet others in the community 

           Great photo opportunity: The more people in the room, the stronger our message. 

 

      Witnesham Village Hall – Wednesday 20 August, 7:00–9:00pm 

RSVP: Click here 

          Plenty of parking available in the field opposite 

      Tuddenham Village Hall – Thursday 21 August, 7:00–9:00pm 

RSVP: Click here 

We will again be joined by members of the County Council who are supporting the campaign. 

     Please RSVP so we can plan for numbers. 

     Don’t Forget to Object 

If you feel ready to submit your objection to the proposed industrial pit, please do so now. Every 

individual objection counts – even if you objected during the screening last year, you must object 

again now. 

      Use our guide if you need help:www.stopthequarry.info/guide 

Onward, 

STQ Campaign Team 

 

https://www.stopthequarry.info/events-1/public-meeting-witnesham-village-hall
https://www.stopthequarry.info/events-1/public-meeting-witnesham-village-hall
https://www.stopthequarry.info/events-1/public-meeting-tuddenham-village-hall
https://www.stopthequarry.info/guide

